
Dear BRC users  
 
 
RIKEN BRC Experimental Plant Division is emailing you to get your attention on 
our resource distribution. Your emailing to plant@brc.riken.jp about any item in 
the announcement is always welcome.  
 
1. Vectors, deposited by Dr Nakagawa, added to Exp-Plant Catalog 

 
We revised the website of binary vectors as they were unreachable for our 
users. They are transferred to Exp-Plant Catalog. 
 https://plant.rtc.riken.jp/resource/pdi/pdi_list2.html 
 
Some fluorescent protein resources in the catalog are bound by transfer 
license. Complication of making documents are still remained with that, so 
please ask us if you may have any question. 
   

 
2. Schedule on Arabidopsis Research (ICAR) Meetings  

 
The Multinational Arabidopsis Steering Committee (MASC) Annual Meeting 
was held remotely on Jul. 21. The information of future International 
Conference on Arabidopsis Research (ICAR) are decided as following.  
 https://epd.brc.riken.jp/en/archives/5066 

 
 
 
Sincerely  
 
Resource Distribute Section  
Experimental Plant Division  
RIKEN BioResource Research Center  
3-1-1 Koyadai, Tsukuba  
Ibaraki 305-0074 JAPAN  
Tel: +81-29-836-9067  
Email: plant@brc.riken.jp  
URL: http://epd.brc.riken.jp/en/  
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